
 

Carolyn Tripp 

Hole-In-One 

Congratulations to 

Carolyn Tripp 

for a Hole-In-One on Tuesday, August 11th, 2007. 

Carolyn aced the 138 yard #3 hole using a 6 Iron. 

The shot was witnessed by Tom Tripp, 

and a couple from Cape during the Jack and Jill 

Tournament. 

Congratulations Carolyn Tripp for a great shot!! 
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